
Friday 11th October

Nursery - Samuel
Reception- Tenoila
Year 1 - Teddy
Year 2 - Addison
Year 3 - Isabella
Year 4- Charlie
Year 5 - Tye
Year 6-  Lilly - Mae

Monday- Class Celebration of the Word

Tuesday - Gospel Assembly Led by the Chaplainy
Team at 3pm.  All Welcome 

Wednesday - Faith in Schools 

Thursday- Class Prayer and Scripture Doodle

Friday - Harvest Festival Assembly at 2.45pm. All
Welcome

Wednesday 16th is
Parents evening

4pm - 6pm.

Thursday 17th Ms
Turner will be taking
our Junior Chaplains
and Mini Vinnies to
Hull to meet other

Chaplains from the
Academy.

Friday 18th October
We will holding our
Harvest Festival at

school. 2.45pm
All welcome

We will be collecting
any food donations

all next week.
Tinned Food.  Pulses.

Soup. Vegetables.
Pasta/Rice.

Pasta Sauces.
Long Life Milk.
Long life Juice.

Cereal.
Biscuits.

Coffee/Tea.

Please can you
make sure your child

brings a coat to
school.

SSLLEETTNNEEWW TTEERR
 Our MIssion

Statement Stars this
Week:

Date

Our Weekly Assemblies

To-do

A message from the Executive Head

We have had a super week here at St. George's. We were visited by the English
Hub who were amazed by the reading and phonics progress our children are

making across the school! A big thanks to Mrs Price who leads this vital area of
our curriculum. Thank you to all parents who are committed to reading each
day - it really makes a big difference to your children's ability to access all of

our curriculum.
Our Year 5 and 6 pupils visited the Spa for Engineering Week and learned all

about careers in science and engineering! Well done to them all for
representing our school brilliantly.

Year 5 and 6 were also joined by a special historical visitor from the past 'Swift
Nick Nevison' a notorious Highwayman!!!

Our Year 4 class visited the Rotunda Museum to take part in a Stone Age
Workshop with the curator Mrs Holloway - she was amazed by their knowledge

of history and their enthusiasm for the topic! The pupils were also lucky
enough to see dolphins in the South Bay!

As you can see, we offer an amazing curriculum and a range of extra-curricular
trips and visits to enhance the curriculum each month. I will be holding a short

Parent's Presentation on Tuesday after school to further explain our
curriculum and class groupings across the school from 3:30pm if you would like

to join me that would be greatly appreciated.

Have a good weekend!



We have had a lot of complaints from our neighbours about
parents parking over their driveways, at drop off and pick

up times.
We understand they are busy times of day however we still

need to be respectful of of local residents.
Also can parents please not park directly outside school on

the yellow lines. Children can not see the road clearly to
cross over, which has caused a lot of near misses recently.

Please keep the car park clear, 
The Car Park is for Staff only. 
Please keep our children safe.

Miss Cable and the Sports Leaders  
are running Dinner Time Clubs. No

need to book , just turn up.
Clubs run from 12.45 - 1.15 daily.

Monday -  Class 1 and 2 -
Construction

Tuesday - Class 3 and 4 - Table
Tennis

Wednesday - Class 3 and 4 -
Running

Thursday - Class 1 and 2 - Fitness
Friday - Class 3 and 4 - Kahoot 

 

Celebration of the Word

Lunch time Clubs

Health & SafetySafeguarding

And when he was gone forth into the way, a certain man running up and
kneeling before him, asked him, Good Master, what shall I do that I may

receive life everlasting? 1And Jesus said to him, Why callest thou me good?
None is good but one, that is God. Thou knowest the commandments: Do

not commit adultery, do not kill, do not steal, bear not false witness, do no
fraud, honour thy father and mother. But he answering, said to him:

Master, all these things I have observed from my youth. And Jesus looking
on him, loved him, and said to him: One thing is wanting unto thee: go, sell
whatsoever thou hast, and give to the poor, and thou shalt have treasure

in heaven; and come, follow me. Who being struck sad at that saying, went
away sorrowful: for he had great possessions. And Jesus looking round

about, saith to his disciples: How hardly shall they that have riches, enter
into the kingdom of God! And the disciples were astonished at his words.

But Jesus again answering, saith to them: Children, how hard is it for them
that trust in riches, to enter into the kingdom of God? 25 It is easier for a
camel to pass through the eye of a needle, than for a rich man to enter

into the kingdom of God.

Gospel: Mark 10: 17-30

 

Attendance

It has been mental health
awareness day this week. Miss

Cable spoke to the children about
who the children can speak to if

they are feeling sad about
something. We had a great

discussion about the importance
of understanding our emotions

and what we can do when we are
struggling. The children all

participated well and we are
encouraging the children to talk

about their feelings more in
school

N- 92.1%
R- 89.3%

Y1- 89.1%
Y2- 92.7%
Y3- 91.2%
Y4- 77.6%
Y5- 98.6%
Y6-88.1%

 

Whole School Attendance has
risen to 89.1% for the

academic year, this is great
news and heading in the right

direction. Lateness is
becoming more of a concern.
Please can you ensure your

child arrives to school on time
every day, as it enables them
to get in and settled for the

day ahead. 

Whole School Attendance

https://www.catholicgallery.org/bible-drb/mark-10/

